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Dear Parents/carers 

 

Due to the weather and temperatures inside the building, students will 

not need to wear a blazer during the remainder of the summer term 

unless they wish to.  Students must continue to wear a shirt and tie/school 

polo shirt, trousers/skirt/tailored shorts, and black shoes.  This change will 

come into effect from Monday 12 June 2023. 

 

If students should need a warmer top than a shirt then this needs to be 

their blazer, not a hoodie, tracksuit top or non-school uniform jumper. 

  

A reminder that nose piercings, facial piercings, and piercings other than 

one in each lobe of the ear are not allowed and any students wearing 

these will be asked to remove them, or be sent home to remove them. 

 

A reminder that, as always, students must bring a pencil case with 

appropriate equipment with them every day and a school bag. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Jamie Bryce 

Deputy Head of School 

 

 

 
 

 

 


